
Reunion Update #4 
 
Hello Shipmates, 
 

Let’s get those reunion registrations to the Browards as soon as possible. Only 25 
days till the cut-off of May 10, 2024. 

 
We have a great group registered…32 completed thus far. We are expecting at least 
another 50 attendees who have made hotel reservations and should be sending in their 
registration documents soon. Hopefully, more of you will decide to join us for this once 
in a lifetime reunion in Hawaii. 
 
If you have ANY questions please email or call me at 707 282 9097. 
 
A word about the SECNAV5512 form. 
 
The form, with its instructions, is available on our website; it was also sent as an 
attachment in the 1st registration packet. If you cannot find it, please let me know and I 
will resend it to you. 
 
YES…Every individual attending our Pearl Harbor Experience needs to be vetted by 
base security at Pearl. I will be sending in the SECNAVs in May along with all copies of 
your required IDs. 
 
ONLY those who are RETIRED from the NAVY, and have proper IDs are exempt from 
filling out the SECNAV. 
 
So please…Read the instructions carefully, and do not forget to attach copies of your 
IDs. 
 
I plan on completing the bookings for our activities shortly after the cut-off date. I cannot 
accept late registrations for events that require buses and tickets. 
 
Decisions on Strauss merchandise have been made. I will send out all that information 
and begin taking orders the latter part of May. 
 
That is about it for now.  
 
Looking forward to September. 
 
Let’s keep those registrations coming in. 
 
Thanks. 
 
Vicki 


